
2024 Recap: Progress and Updates from Latin Metals 

Dear Shareholders, 

As 2024 comes to a close, I want to take this opportunity to share an update on what has been a 

productive year for Latin Metals. Our team has made significant progress across key areas, and we 

remain focused on our goal of delivering value through disciplined exploration and strategic 

partnerships. 

Highlights from 2024: 

• Strengthening Our Team 

We were pleased to welcome Fionnuala Devine and Mike Basha to our Technical Advisory Board 

this year. Their experience in mineral exploration has been instrumental in advancing our 

projects and enhancing our technical approach. 

• Advancing Key Projects 

One of the year’s most notable achievements was our agreement with Moxico Resources on the 

Esperanza and Huachi projects in San Juan Province, Argentina. With permits secured for 

prospecting at Esperanza, Moxico are progressing steadily and systematically. 

• Focusing on Strategic Growth 

Our attention remains on copper and precious metals, resources essential for the global energy 

transition. This focus ensures we continue to position ourselves effectively within the market 

while also pursuing opportunities to diversify and grow our project pipeline. 

• Building Market Visibility 

Throughout the year, we’ve prioritized clear and consistent communication with shareholders. 

From regular updates to enhanced social media efforts, we aim to keep you informed about our 

activities and milestones. 

• Enhancing Market Expertise 

The addition of Terri Anne Welyki as an advisor has bolstered our efforts in capital markets and 

marketing. Her expertise has been a valuable asset as we continue to broaden our reach and 

refine our market strategy. 

Connecting with Us 

We value the input of our shareholders and welcome the opportunity to engage with you directly. If you 

would like to schedule a call with Elyssia Patterson, Director of Corporate Communications, please visit 

our Calendly page to select a convenient time. 

Looking to 2025 

As we look ahead to the coming year, our focus will remain on advancing exploration activities, fostering 

new partnerships, and building on the momentum established in 2024. We are committed to delivering 

on our strategy and creating long-term value for our shareholders. 

Thank you for your continued support and confidence in Latin Metals. I wish you and your families a 

pleasant holiday season and a successful year ahead. 

https://calendly.com/latin-metals-meet-with-management/30min?month=2024-12


Sincerely, 

Keith Henderson 

President & CEO 

Latin Metals 

 


